
Newsletter – Friday 26th April 2024  

Mr Brooks’ Top Three Proud Moments: 

1. We welcomed Rock Kidz into school yesterday and it was a day filled with music, laughter and 

enthusiasm. The sessions focused  upon perseverance and resilience. Thank you to all of our       

parents for your donations towards this event.  

2. I enjoyed observing our Year 3 and 4 athletics club perfecting their long jump technique on 

Wednesday. Kieran, from the LFC Foundation, is settling into our school and getting to know our 

children well.   

3. As a school this week, we have reflected on the money raised for charity during lent. £400 for 

CAFOD, £100 for Nugent Care and £150 for the St Vincent de Paul Society. As our mission         

statement says, ‘Following Jesus, we love learn and serve’ and our children clearly lived out our 

mission during Lent.  

Golden Tie Winners 

I am proud to share with you this week’s 

Golden Tie Winners. These are the children 

who have been chosen for a ‘Teacher 

Award’ for impressing their class teacher 

and inspiring their friends. Well done    

children we are all extremely proud of you.  

 

The winner of this special award can wear their tie with 

pride for the week around school. They can go to the 

front of the dinner queue and even sit on a chair in        

assembly.  

Class Golden Tie Winner 

Reception  Hadley  

Year 1 Marius  

Year 2 Isaac S  

Year 3 Alfie  

Year 4 Sophia  

Year 5 Benton 

Year 6 Daniel  

Making a different to our local  

community  

Well done to some of our Year 5 and 6 girls 

and Rohan from Year 1 who held a cake sale 

last weekend to raise £240 for our school PTA. 

We are all so proud of you children. 

 

 

 

        

 

 



Attendance  

Our whole school attendance target is 97% 

each week. We will be monitoring the 

attendance of each class and the winning 

class each week will receive an additional 10 

minutes breaktime on Monday afternoon.  

Congratulations to Reception who are this 

week’s attendance champions with 98%. 

Well done children, we are all extremely 

proud of you.  

Class  Attendance Percentage  

Reception  98% 

Year 1 95% 

Year 2  97% 

Year 3  95% 

Year 4  96% 

Year 5  97% 

Year 6  95% 

Whole School  96% 

Presentation Awards  

Each week we will be celebrating the child 
in each class who has made a huge effort or 

improvement with their presentation. They will 
be awarded a special pencil in assembly. Our 

winners for this week are:  

 

 

Recommended Reads  

Miss Randles’ Book Recommendation: 

I recommend the book ‘And Tango Makes 

Three’ by Justin Richardson and Peter Parnell. 

This book is a true story about devotion, 

selflessness and love. Not only does this story 

teach us a universal lesson, it also includes my 

favourite animal, penguins.  

 

Thank you for a lovely week, we look forward to seeing you bright and early on Monday morning.  

Mr M A Brooks Headteacher ‘Following Jesus, we love, learn and serve’ 

Class Presentation Winner  

Reception  Tommy  

Year 1 Lucas  

Year 2 Alice  

Year 3 Abel  

Year 4 Thea 

Year 5 Jessica  

Year 6 Bahiyyih 


